PC Committee

From: Judith Cantrell <jmauiangel@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 2:51 PM

To: PC Committee

Subject: Request for Public hearing and Site visit by all Councilmembers

As a longtime Kihei resident and Property owner , | implore you to respect the Community plan process, and wait for the
Kihei Community plan update to be complete. This is a vital, gathering place for the Many lives of local people, while so
many places are being taken from us with Special Interest Money taking precedence over protecting and serving our
Kihei Community. It is maddening to think, yet another South Maui Hotel with an area inundated by Sea Levels
rising..should even be considered to be allowed "in place " of such a needed and important gathering place for the
People who serve the So. Maui Community and the Huge increase of Tourism. Please allow the Council Members to "do
their job, to "Protect and Serve our people, and precious Beach county land..for "WE the People that call Maui Home All
year Long. Malama Pono, Moma Judy Judith C Cantrell and my Kaho'ohanohano Ohana



